TENDER NOTICE

4
Imphal, the d

No. 18/1723-GEN/RIMS: The vehicle inspection by the RIMS authority for E-Tender no.
18/1/23-GEN/RIMS dated 24/01/2023 which was scheduled to be held on the date of opening

of technical bid for inspection is re-scheduled on 18" March,2023 due to technical errors. The

vehicles will be required to be brought in the premises of the RIMS, Imphal on this day.

Xy m;\f»’?
Deputy Director {Admn),
Regional Institute of Medical Sciences,
imphal

Copy to:-

{1} The System Administrator, RIMS, Imphal for uploading the notice te RIMS wehsite.
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